
Driving to Evening Events such as Parents’ Evenings  
 
If you have to drive to school please follow the advice outlined below. 
 

• The school has a signed one-way system. You may only drive through the school from 
the Tynings entrance 

 
• Understand that the school site has limited parking facilities and a relatively narrow 

road, please don’t park/stop on yellow lines. This can cause immense congestion and 
increase danger to our students.  

 

• No parent/carer vehicles on site when buses arrive, between 7.45 and 8.45 in the 
morning and 2.45 to 3.15 pm. 

 

• Help us in ensuring that all areas of the school are always accessible (to the 
emergency services for example) particularly when there are big events such as 
Parents Evenings. Poor parking has compromised this access on one or two occasions 

in the past. 
 

• Please consider the extra time that you might need to walk that little bit further from 
school to allow you to attend busy evening school events and avoid 
congestion/parking problems. 

 
• All evening visitors to the site should respect double yellow parking restrictions and 

traffic cones. 
 

• Understand our parking limitations and always leave in plenty of time for school 
events. Always park sensibly, even off site in the Springfields car park and beyond if 

no other legal parking is available. 
  
I hope that you will help us to continue to provide a safe and secure environment for our 

students and the wider Corsham School community. 


